Source 04/01/20: http://www.avx.com/covid-19/

AVX Information on Coronavirus (COVID-19)

COVID-19

The AVX Group, like much of the world, has been substantially impacted by the worldwide coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.
AVX is taking into account the safety of all its workers as well as the national and local governmental orders relating to the
control of this disease.

As aresult, a few of our facilities in Europe, South East Asia & South America are now on reduced or skeleton staff, resulting in
curtailed production. All AVX facilities are restricting access to essential personnel and giving priority to the production of
products for the health, defense, and infrastructure industries. Some of our facilities, particularly in China and the United States,
are still at or near normal operation.

AVX is monitoring the situation on a continuing basis at the most senior levels. Further, the situation is very fluid with frequent
changes in status and AVX will provide further updates as information becomes available. Please revisit this page
(www.avx.com/covid-19) for further updates.

As always, we appreciate your continued support and want to assure you that we are taking the necessary steps to protect you,
our employees, our operations and the products & services we provide.

If you have any questions or for further information, please do not hesitate to Contact Us, email inquiry@avx.com, call +1 864-
967-2150 or write to One AVX Boulevard, Fountain Inn, SC 29644, USA.

www.avx.com/covid-19/


http://www.avx.com/covid-19/
http://www.avx.com/resources/distributor-stock-check/
http://www.avx.com/
http://www.avx.com/covid-19
http://www.avx.com/contact-us/
mailto:inquiry@avx.com
http://www.avx.com/covid-19/



